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TMB restricts Corpus Christi physician

On November 2, 2017, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Medical Board temporarily restricted,
with notice, the Texas medical license of Richard Martin Roberts, M.D., after determining his
continuation in the unrestricted practice of medicine poses a continuing threat to public welfare.
The restriction was effective immediately.

Dr. Roberts is required to have a chaperone present anytime he performs an examination on
any patient, in-person or otherwise.

The Board panel found that Dr. Roberts’ conduct constitutes a pattern of practice including
professional boundary violations wherein he inappropriately performs genital examinations on
patients without sufficient medical justification and fails to obtain adequate consent.

The temporary restriction remains in place until the Board takes further action.
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